
Dear Community Supporter, 

We hope this message finds you well. As a dedicated supporter of our organization, your 

contributions have made a significant impact on our community. 

We are reaching out to inform you about an exciting opportunity to maximize your charitable 

giving through matching gifts. Many employers offer matching gift programs that can double or 

even triple your donation to our cause. 

If your employer participates in such a program, we encourage you to take advantage of this 

opportunity. All you need to do is submit a matching gift request to your employer after making 

your donation, and they will contribute an additional amount to our organization. 

Your support is crucial in helping us achieve our mission, and with matching gifts, your 

generosity can go even further. Thank you for considering this opportunity and for all that you 

do for our community. 

If you have any questions about the matching gift process, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

us at [Your Contact Information]. 

Thank you once again for your support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


